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Dear Otter class, 

 

What a lovely sunny week it was last week! I hope you 

were able to get outside and enjoy it. Before the rain 

started this week, I was able to go on a little bike ride 

around my local nature trail. It was so beautiful and 

peaceful. 

 

This week I have been busy setting up Google Classroom 

and looking at all your wonderful work! Lots of you have signed up and are working really 

hard completing the work I have set for you.  I loved reading all your messages, it puts 

a big smile on my face. Maybe next week you can upload some photos of all the fun 

things you’ve been doing at home?  

 

Talking of your wonderful learning, I continue to be impressed by your commitment to 

Bug Club and MyMaths. Even though we have Google Classroom, I will continue to check 

your learning on the other sites too - I’m sure you’ll continue to make me proud, as you 

always do.  

 

I know there have been a few birthdays over the last few weeks 

and a few coming up. I wish you all a very Happy Birthday! I hope 

you have a lovely day celebrating with your families. 

 

I am so proud of you all and keep up the great work at home! 

 

 

 

 

I am missing you lots. It always cheers me up when 

 I get to see all of your smiling faces at school  

and I look forward to seeing those again soon! 

 

Keep smiling and stay safe Otters! 

 

                                                                                                   Miss Verity  

 

    


